Headteacher: Miss E Green

Deputy Headteacher: Miss S Bryan

office@braybrook.peterborough.sch.uk www.braybrookprimary.co.uk



Braybrook Orton Goldhay Peterborough PE2 5QL

tel: 01733 232159 fax: 01733 370325

Thursday 17th November 2016



Dear Parents / Carers.

At Braybrook Primary School, we are constantly striving to improve our performance and value the comments and feedback that you give us through the letters and surveys that go home during the year.

We are incredibly proud of our 'Braybrook Family' and continually work to celebrate the diversity of our community. Since 2013, the proportion of children with English as an Additional Language has risen to 37%. We currently have 20 different language groups within school and see this as a great strength and benefit, enriching the school community and the lives of our children and their families.

We would welcome your views, as parents of these children, as to how we work with you as families, how we welcome your children and include them in our school community and how we work to support your child's learning as they journey through our school. This feedback is important to us, not only in sharing and celebrating those things that we are doing well, but also in informing our continuing partnership with you as parents both now and in the future.

We are delighted that, following our note home before half term, a number of our parents have already completed this important survey. However, we are now after <u>MORE</u> views, to help to inform our future school development in working with newly arrived families or those for whom English is not a first language.

To complete this, please logon to our website at www.braybrookprimary.co.uk, then:

- Go to the 'Parents' section
- Click on EAL Parent Survey (in the red box on the left)
- Click on the survey hyperlink to take you to the survey
- Share your views

Thank you, in advance, for your help in this.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs C Browne Inclusion Leader









